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BOARD OF FIRE AND POLICE COMMISSIONERS – SPECIAL MEETING
Wednesday, February 4, 2015, 5:30 p.m.
Room 124, Village Hall

Minutes

Present:
Board Of Fire And Police Commissioners: Chair John Hedgeman, John Hedges, Chief Rick Tanksley, Deputy Chief Anthony Ambrose, Deputy Chief Frank Limon, Commander Joseph Waitzman

Secretary to the Board:  Kimberly Shamley, Human Resources Director

Chief Rick Tanksley informed the Secretary of the Board, Kim Shamley, of his intent to recommend the termination of a Probationary Police Officer. The Board was called to meet in an effort to inform the Board and provide a review of all of the facts surrounding this recommendation.

The Chief asked Commander Waitzman to provide an overview of the findings leading up to the recommendation of termination. Board members were given the opportunity to ask questions related to the findings. At the completion of the discussion, the termination letter addressed to the PPO (which includes specific instructions to the PPO) – allowing 10 days to provide a written objection, was reviewed by the Board and all in attendance.

At the conclusion of the meeting, the letter was signed by Chief Rick Tanksley and given to the Board Secretary, Kim Shamley to be sent to the PPO on the next business day via certified mail.

Board Secretary Kim Shamley informed board members that there would be an upcoming Promotional Sergeant Exam this Spring – Stanard and Associates will be assisting with this process. It was suggested that the current list is eradicated since the person that is on the list has been not been active in his current role as a Police Officer for approximately 2 years. That officer was notified of the request to eradicate the list back in August 2014.

The Board Of Fire And Police Commissioners meeting ended at approximately 6:35 p.m..
Minutes Approved:  ______________________________       Date: ___________________

Chair
